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September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re:  National Manufacturing Day Visit 

We hope you and your family are well. 

We would like to invite your child to an educational visit on 28th September 2023.  

Following the success of their previous event, manufacturers throughout the UK will be opening their 

doors to students to showcase their businesses. If your child is looking to follow an 

engineering/manufacturing/ automotive career pathway, this visit will really inspire.  

Students from Cardinal Newman will have the opportunity to visit Coventry based firm, Envisage UK. 

Envisage UK have expertise in manufacturing, engineering, automotive and aerospace. They are also 

involved in concept cars.  The planned session will initially involve a show and tell; and then move 

around the company starting in the Colour, Materials and Finish Department, Electronics and Additive 

Manufacturing, Trim Studio, Paint Workshop, finishing in the Build Studio.  

Students will be leaving from school at 1.30pm and will return to school at approximately 4.15pm.   
Students will be expected to wear full school uniform. Spaces are limited so it will be first come, first 
served.  
 
If you would like your child to participate in this event please complete the reply slip below.  

If you have any questions about the event please email sarah.scanlon@cncs.school.  

Yours faithfully 

   

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP 
 

Student’s Name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ______________________ 
 

I am happy for my child to attend NMD visit on 28th September 2023  

I am aware that my child will need to wear full school uniform.  

 

Signed:  ________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________________ 
 
Please return the reply slip to your child’s tutor.  
 

Ms E O’Connor 
Headteacher 

Mrs S Scanlon 
Assistant Head 
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